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To the Committee,

I request that you vote no to the Abortion Bill that you are deliberating about.

The simple fact of the matter is that murder is being allowed under the guise of convenience. In our world today
we are becoming increasingly sensitive to people's situations to the point that core values are being disregarded.
An unborn child has as much right to life as that of the mother and father. Experts agree, they are a human.
They know pain. They have their own heartbeat. At a legislative level 'an inconvenience' is not a justifiable
reason to kill someone. Call on your conscience as you consider life vs mere inconvenience as you vote on the

bill.

Regards
Ryan Niemandt.





